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Thursday 23rd January 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Parents Evening 

We are pleased to confirm that Parents’ Evenings will be held on Tuesday 11th February 
and Wednesday 12th February, from 3:30pm to 6:00pm. 

These meetings offer a valuable opportunity to celebrate your child’s progress so far 
this year. We will also provide an update on their engagement with learning and 
discuss how we can continue to work together to support them in achieving their full 
potential. A strong home-school partnership is essential to every child’s success, so it is 
important that you attend one of these evenings. If you are unable to attend, please 
speak directly with your child’s class teacher to arrange an alternative appointment. 

Your meeting will take place in person with your child’s class teacher, unless otherwise 
arranged. Each appointment will last ten minutes, and we kindly ask that you arrive five 
minutes before your scheduled time to help us stay on track. 

You can book your appointment through Arbor from tomorrow Friday 24th January at 
9:30am. Booking is straightforward, and you can follow this link Portal or Arbor App for 
step-by-step guidance. 

If you need any further information, please email the school office at 
info@inspirewoodhill.co.uk 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Mrs. S Lloyd 
Interim Headteacher 
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